COMMUNITY GREEN SPACE

Community Green Space is a regular e-mail newsletter which contains news items on , and directs readers towards websites which might offer funding for, Green activities.

The Newsletter covers many topics and not all are relevant to the community . The following have been extracted from the site together with supporting information from the appropriate websites for the convenience of local groups. 

New small grants for environmental projects

The Environment Agency has teamed up with the Community Service Volunteers (CSV) to offer grants of £50 towards the setting-up and running of projects registered with CSV. They are also offering five prizes of £200 to projects in categories such as 'best urban project'. To find out more or make an application, visit www.csvenvironment.org.uk. 

 

Awards for All grant criteria amended

Awards for All can no longer fund any costs relating to activities already carried out by your organisation. This means that annual events or ongoing activities cannot be funded unless the Awards for All grant will clearly and specifically develop or extend the existing events or activities. To find out more about the funding scheme, or to apply, visit www.awardsforall.org.uk. 

 

Healthy Lifestyle Grants

The Lifestyle Grants programme was launched in 2001 and has an objective to support lifestyle interventions in communities to prevent or reduce the risk factors of heart disease. They award grants of £1,000 to £10,000 that are one off, or for the first year. 

 

To apply, interested parties are required to send by email an outline proposal that meets the guidelines provided with the application form. The next assessment for applications will be in May. For further information please call the Lifestyle Officer on 0113 2976206 or email lifestyle@heart research.org.uk or visit their website at www.heartresearch.org.uk/lifestyle_grants.htm. 

 

Operation Gate-It
'Operation Gate It' aims to deliver physical environmental improvements to areas which are run-down, badly designed or poorly maintained and have become magnets for anti-social behaviour. The scheme forms part of the Government's TOGETHER campaign to tackle anti-social behaviour. The Gate It scheme is funded by the Home Office's Anti-Social Behaviour Unit.  The project is running for two years (from March 2004 to March 2006). It will enable communities across England and Wales to develop schemes that tackle environmental issues such as litter, vandalism and fly-tipping in alleyways.
 
The funding for the first year of Operation Gate-it will be split between 60 small projects each costing £10,000; 10 development grants of £10,000 each, and 10 flagship projects of £40,000 each. To find out more go to http://www.gate-it.org.uk/about.html.
 
